
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 
 

          

 
 

 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

School Photographer 
CS Moments will be in school 
on the 24th November. They 

will be taking individual, P1 and 
P7 group photos and photos of 

siblings. Unfortunately, this 
year, we are unable to 

facilitate photos of siblings who 
are not currently at Gorran.  

 

Reminder of school Pick Up Times 
 

P1 and 2 – 1:50 pm with P3 siblings 
Primary 3 – 2 pm 

P4 – 2:45 pm with older siblings 
P 5 and 6 – 2:50 pm with older siblings 

P7 – 3 pm. 
 
 
 
 

Anti – bullying Week 16th-20th Nov 
Our aim is to ensure that Gorran is a 

safe space for children where they are 
free to be themselves. Next week is 
anti-bullying week and it is a really 
important part of our school year. 

Lessons and discussions in class will 
focus on what to do and who to talk to 
when you see bullying. The theme this 

year is “The Kids Are United”. 
We will be using Andy and the Odd 

Socks songs and resources.  
 

On Monday 16th November we are 
asking everyone to wear Odd Socks to 

kick start Anti-Bullying week.  
If you would like to donate £1 to the 
anti-bullying alliance, please go to –  

https://www.anti-
bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-
week 

Kids Club (2-3pm) 
Kids club starts on Monday 16th November. It is now available to book on the school app. Please make your weekly 
booking before 8:30am on Monday morning. You are welcome to block book up to the end of this term if you wish.  

Remembrance at Gorran 
Like most things this year remembrance day was a little different. However, 
each class marked the occasion in their own way and we were touched by 

the children’s interest, understanding and empathy.  
Thank you to Josiah and Isla who represented the school at the cenotaph n 

Sunday and to those who supported the poppy appeal in school.   

Stars of the Week 
 

All our pupils are superstars. This week our awards go to …… 
 

Primary 1 and 2 – LUCAS for great work on phonics and LILYANNA 
for having a super attitude to everything she does. 

Primary 3 and 4 - thomas for putting a lot of effort into Autumn 
poetry.   JAMES WHITE and JAKE for super work on mental 
maths.   

Primary 5 and 6 –  HARRY for working so hard at his tables and 
OLIVER for excellent listening skills.  

Primary 7 – Joshuah and Charlie for fantastic work in 

numeracy. 
 

Issue No. 10 

12th Nov 2020 

Dinner - Week 3 

Forest School is back! 
Primary 5 and 6 had great fun identifying 
and naming trees in our school grounds. 

We now have Hugbug – the best 
climbing tree in school. Bob - the old Oak 

that holds up our rope swings. Scots 
Giant who is thought to be over 80 years 

old. 
      Thanks to Karen, Lena and Ruth. 

Ruth and 
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